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869 PUNCHBOWL STREET
HONOLULU, HAWAII 96813-5097

April 5, 2012

Honorable Will Espero

Chair, Senate Committee on Public Safety, Government Operations, and Military Affairs
Twenty-Sixth Legislature

State Capitol, Room 231

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Chair Espero:

I strongly support Mr. Dean Seki's nomination as Comptroller of the Department of Accounting
and General Services (DAGS), and urge your positive consideration and expeditious
confirmation.

Mr. Seki's extensive background in government makes him an ideal candidate for the
Comptroller position. He is a proficient executive with extensive experiences in government who
approaches his duties with the highest integrity and honesty.

I have worked with Mr. Seki on numerous projects and have always been impressed with his
intelligence, keen insights, and unassuming manner that always bring out the best from people of
diverse backgrounds, interests and motivations. I am fully confident that he will contribute to
DAGS's success in fulfilling its mission. I have no reservations in recommending Mr. Seki for
this position and know he will be able to serve with distinction.

Thank you for the opportunity to support Mr. Seki.

e T. Butay
Deputy Director of Transportation



April 5,2012

The Honorable Will Espero, Chair

Senate Committee on Public Safety, Government Operations, and Military Affairs
Twenty-Sixth State Legislature

State Capitol

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Chair Espero:

This is a letter in support of Dean Seki’s appointment as Comptroller.

I have known and worked with Dean for about 20 years. He is a career legislative and
administrative aide with a wealth of administrative and budget experience in State
government.

Dean is intelligent, capable and hardworking. Through his extensive public service
career, he has consistently demonstrated his administrative ability, sound judgment,

communication skills, and ability to work with people.

I believe that Dean possesses the experience and necessary skills to make an excellent
Comptroller. I urge that the Senate confirm his appointment.

Sincerely,

NEAL MIYAHIRA, Administrator
Budget, Program Planning and Management Division
Department of Budget and Finance



From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov [mailto:mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov]
Sent: Thursday, April 05, 2012 2:39 PM

To: PGM Testimony

Cc: elau@hbws.org

Subject: Testimony for GM629 on 4/5/2012 2:45:00 PM

Testimony for PGM 4/5/2012 2:45:00 PM GM629

Conference room: 224

Testifier position: Support

Testifier will be present: Yes
Submitted by: Ernest Lau
Organization: Board of Water Supply
E-mail: elau@hbws.org

Submitted on: 4/5/2012



